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Comments There is insufficient planting along the new roadside to mitigate the environmental and aesthetic
impacts of the deveopment. The new road breaks up important local habitats but fails to mitigate this
in any way. One can only assume this is because the entire habitat is soon to be completely destroyed
by development. There is no mention of traffic calming measures. Local residents already endure road
users that regularly exceed the speed limit and this will only get worse with the availability of a
"better" road linking the A259 and A27. Better for drivers passing through, but crucially not for locals.
It is therefore alarming that the only crossings available for local children to use are non-controlled.
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